
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Baker, Larry"; Lara Weinheimer; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "Robertson, Jeffery"
Cc: "Hack Conder"; "Jacob Kamplain"; "Laura Flores"
Subject: RE: Apache Tony Federal #28 - Excavation Data
Date: Thursday, September 18, 2014 10:12:00 AM

Thank you for the quick response.  Your request to back fill is approved.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 10:08 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Lara Weinheimer; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Robertson, Jeffery'
Cc: 'Hack Conder'; 'Jacob Kamplain'; 'Laura Flores'
Subject: RE: Apache Tony Federal #28 - Excavation Data
 
Ms. Patterson,
 
On 9/8/2014 a vertical was conducted on the east side of the excavation to determine the depth of
 contamination.  The east side of the excavation cleaned up at 11 feet below ground surface. 
 Attached is the laboratory analysis for the 11 and 12 foot samples.  Please let me know if you have
 any questions or wish to discuss the site.  Thanks and have a good day.
 
Bruce Baker
Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District
Email:  larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Cell:  432-631-6982
 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 10:49 AM
To: Lara Weinheimer; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Robertson, Jeffery'
Cc: 'Hack Conder'; 'Jacob Kamplain'; 'Laura Flores'; Baker, Larry
Subject: RE: Apache Tony Federal #28 - Excavation Data
 
Lara,
 
Has the area on the east side been fully delineated?
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 

From: Lara Weinheimer [mailto:lweinheimer@rice-ecs.com] 
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Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 7:06 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; 'Robertson, Jeffery'
Cc: 'Hack Conder'; 'Jacob Kamplain'; 'Laura Flores'; 'Baker, Larry'
Subject: Apache Tony Federal #28 - Excavation Data
 
Attached is the final sampling map for the site and the corresponding lab.  The site was
 excavated in two parts.  The east side of the release was excavated to a depth of 4 ft bgs,
 and final wall and a bottom grab sample were taken to a commercial laboratory for
 analysis.  The west side of the release was scraped down 6 inches.  A bottom sample from
 the 6 inch scrape was also taken to a commercial laboratory for analysis.  Based on the
 laboratory results from the final sampling, Apache respectfully requests permission to
 backfill the site with clean soil.  If you have any questions, please contact Bruce with
 Apache.
 
Thanks!
 
Lara Weinheimer
Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety
Project Scientist
419 West Cain
Hobbs, NM  88240
(575) 441-0431

 


